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Memo
To: West Suburban Health Group, Town Clerks and Secretaries
From: Karen Quinlivan
Date: September 23, 2021
Re: West Suburban Health Group Steering Committee Meeting

There will be a West Suburban Health Group Steering Committee Meeting on
September 28, 2021 at 9:30 AM.

By Virtual Participation

https://collaborate.ajg.com/orion/joinmeeting.do?MTID=0599e536887033591028756bf7228hef

Meeting number: 994 494 770
Password: No password required; Call-in number: 1-630-285-5999

AGENDA

=

. Approval of the minutes of the June 10, 2021 Steering Committee meeting

N

Steering Committee vacancy

w

Planning for future changes to health insurance marketplace including loss of
Fallon and merger of Harvard Pilgrim and Tufts — reports and discussion

N

. Health plan reports and other vendor reports

5. Other business

PLEASE POST
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